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July 24, 2007

Governor Bob Riley

State Capitol
600 Dexter Avenue
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

Dear Governor Riley:

Please accept our heartfelt thanks from all the members of the Lake Martin Home Owners and Boat Owners (HOBOs) Association, Inc., for your efforts in reducing the drawdown of Lake Martin.  By unanimous acclimation at our meeting of July 21, 2007, the membership of over 300 Lake Martin stakeholders say, “Thank You.”
Many of the drought problems we are confronted with today could have been averted if the winter lake level were raised five feet above the current established level.  The HOBOs support raising the winter levels to 485 feet from its current plan level of 480 feet.  As of today, the current rules curve does not take into consideration the historical change in weather patterns, improvements in long-term meteorological forecasting, and the addition of another flood control dam near Wedowee, Alabama. We will be in contact with you soon regarding your support for HOBO efforts to have the 40+ year-old water level rules curve updated to current standards.

As a Lake Martin homeowner yourself, it would be our honor to have you join our association whose primary mission is “Preserving Lake Martin for Future Generations” and supporting the local communities. I have enclosed a HOBO brochure for your consideration of membership.  Please visit our website at www.lakemartin.org for additional information regarding our organization and its mission.  

Feel free to contact me anytime at 256-825-0919.

Sincerely,

Jesse Cunningham

President

Lake Martin HOBOs

Post Office Box 1030

Dadeville, Alabama 36853-1030
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